
 

 

 

 

Bishop Rachel’s Stroud Deanery Visit 

Monday 9th June 2025 

 

As part of the programme of events planned for  

Bishop Rachel’s Deanery Visit on 9th June,  

you are warmly invited to an  

Open Meeting of informal discussion, with questions and answers 

at 

Lakefield School, Frampton-on-Severn  

from 7-9pm  

 

Questions for Bishop Rachel are invited in advance please to  

Sally at the Deanery Office by Friday 30th May 

sally@stroud-deanery.org.uk  
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